
Looking Ahead 
 

December  2, 3 & 4 rescheduled 

Class Pic Day 
 

December  16- January  4 

Christmas Break 

 

January  5 
Back to School 

December 2020 Newsletter 

CHRISTMAS 

PARTIES!! 
 

Please check with 

your child’s 

teacher about the 

details of 

your class Christmas  

party.   

Winter is here!! 
Please remember to send your 
child to school with a labeled 
coat! Weather permitting, the 
classes are  
going outside to the play-
ground. 

December Birthdays 
Teachers 

Gwen Martin  Dec.10 
Maribel Gonzales   Dec. 27 
Mitra Shirazinejad  Dec. 31 

Children 
Jack Brown   Dec. 7 
Henry Weston  Dec. 7 
August Faubion  Dec. 13 
Teddy Faubion  Dec. 13 
Ryan Schmid  Dec. 16 
Forrest Bradham  Dec. 20 
Lark Lewkowicz  Dec. 28 

 
 

 
 
 

 
We wish you all a safe and 

happy holiday season! 
Love,  

Ms. Paula and the PDO 
teachers  



 


